


THE	ACADEMY

The	Forum	Music	Academy	in	Rome,	Italy	is	a	new	and	innovative	academic	initiative	offering	comprehensive	education	in	audio	
engineering,	music	production	and	film	scoring	at	one	of	the	world’s	most	iconic	recording	studios.	 Through	a	combination	of	
classroom	lecture,	practical	observation,	hands-on	activity	and	interaction	in	the	field,	students	will	master	the	principles	and	
skills	necessary	to	cultivate	successful	careers	in	the	music	industry	while	immersed	in	the	rich	artistic	and	cultural	landscape	of	
historic	Rome.



The	8	to	12-week	long	program’s	main	objective	is	to	provide	students	with	foundational	knowledge	of	all	facets	of	recording	and
production	while	offering	a	variety	of	vocation-specific	electives	to	best	align	with	each	student’s	individual	goals.	 The	three	main	
areas	of	study	- audio	engineering,	music	production,	and	film	music	- allow	students	to	develop	expertise	in	their	desired	
concentration,	while	the	core	curriculum	provides	for	a	strong	basis	in	the	recording	arts.	 Students	refine	their	course	of	study	
with	elective	modules	that	span	a	wide	array	of	targeted	disciplines	which	include	mixing,	mastering,	live	performance	technique
and	production,	analog	recording,	scoring	for	film	and	television,	and	more.	 Academy	courses	provide	sub-modules	tailoring	
subject	matter	toward	specific	industry	applications	and	genres,	including	both	pop	and	film	music.	 Students	combine	theoretical	
knowledge	acquired	from	in-class	lecture	with	practical,	hands-on,	in-session	experience	to	develop	the	well-rounded	knowledge	
base	necessary	for	the	modern	music	professional.

Our	team	of	carefully	selected	instructors	includes	many	of	the	most	currently	in-demand	musicians,	producers,	engineers	and	
business	executives,	providing	students	enrolled	in	the	program	with	exclusive	and	unparalleled	access	to	the	leading	talent	of	
today’s	music	industry.	 Our	signature	guest	lecturer	program	taps	into	the	studio’s	rotation	of	internationally	acclaimed	clients	to	
offer	a	dynamic,	always-current	array	of	resources	that	enhance	the	academic	experience.

The	facility	- Forum	Music	Village	- is	one	of	Europe’s	most	celebrated	and	sought-after	recording	studios.	 Founded	in	1969	by	the	
legendary	film	composer	Ennio	Morricone,	the	studio’s	rich	history	combined	with	its	modern	recording	facilities	fosters	a	truly
one-of-a-kind	recording	classroom.	 The	studio’s	coveted	mixture	of	rare,	vintage	audio	equipment	and	cutting-edge	recording	
technology	imparts	deep	understanding	of	the	delicate	nuances	of	well-maintained	vintage	analog	equipment,	while	
simultaneously	developing	indispensable	proficiency	with	state-of-the-art	industry	standard	recording	tools.	

The	Forum	Music	Academy	offers	an	unrivaled	opportunity	to	receive	comprehensive	classroom	instruction,	glean	practical	
wisdom	from	industry	experts,	achieve	advanced	dexterity	with	modern	and	vintage	recording	facilities,	and	participate	in	the
iconic	cultural	landscape	of	Rome,	together	providing	for	a	superior	educational	experience	that	ensures	our	graduates’	success	in	
the	ever-evolving	global	music	industry.



LIVING	IN	ROME

Rome	is	one	of	the	world’s	most	important	epicenters	of	history	and	culture,	where	the	ancient	blends	seamlessly	with	the	
modern. The	city’s	historic	basilicas,	famous	monuments,	and	timeless	statues	underscore	the	significant	artistic	and	cultural	
legacy	cultivated	by	the	city	and	its	inhabitants	over	more	than	2,500	years	of	history. Roaming	its	streets	is	much	like	exploring	a	
living,	outdoor	museum,	with	countless	relics	to	discover	around	every	corner. Renowned	art	museums,	opera	houses,	cinemas,	
theaters,	and	dance	venues	provide	a	sensational	backdrop	for	creative	and	artistic	inspiration,	while	the	Roman	culinary	
experience	imparts	an	unparalleled	quality	of	life. The	vibrant	community	of	approximately	2.8	million	people	- with	over	10%	of	
international	origin	- is	made	up	of	an	eclectic	mix	of	cultures	spanning	a	multitude	of	languages. Accessible	neighborhoods	
complement	the	large	cityscape	to	deliver	a	friendly,	small-town	vibe	while	offering	the	resources	of	a	modern,	cosmopolitan	city.		
Rome’s	location	and	abundant	transportation	options	make	it	ideal	for	exploring	all	that	Italy	has	to	offer. With	frequent	on-site	
visits	around	the	city,	our	courses	use	Rome	as	a	classroom	to	enhance	traditional	lecture	with	the	richly	layered	experience that	
is	Rome. No	matter	your	current	level	of	Italian	language	proficiency,	we	want	you	to	feel	at	home	in	Rome,	and	will	do	
everything	we	can	to	help	you	integrate	into	life	in	the	city,	ensuring	the	most	authentic	study	abroad	experience	possible.



THE	STUDIO

Forum	Music	Village,	nestled	within	the	historic	Church	of	Sacro Cuore Immacolato di	Maria	in	Rome,	is	one	of	the	world’s	most	
treasured	recording	facilities.	 Since	its	opening	in	1969	by	the	world-renowned	film	composer	Ennio	Morricone,	the	iconic	studio	
has	cultivated	some	of	the	most	enduringly	influential	recordings	for	classical,	popular,	and	film	music.	 The	studio’s	modern	audio	
facilities	combined	with	its	unrivaled	collection	of	vintage	analog	equipment	continue	to	provide	a	cherished	sonic	edge	and	all-
around	unique	creative	experience	for	countless	producers,	composers	and	orchestras	of	international	acclaim.	 From	the	
century-old	echo	chamber	to	the	consoles’	direct	access	to	the	church	pipe	organ,	Forum’s	unique	amenities	allow	artists	to	
capture	nuanced,	organic,	sonic	textures	with	the	ease	and	precision	of	modern	recording	technology.



The	facility	houses	four	interconnected	studios	to	accommodate	a	range	of	recording	needs:	two	studios	featuring	live	room	and	
control	booth,	a	mixing	suite	with	large	isolation	booth,	and	an	additional	production	studio	with	vocal	booth.	 The	expansive	
footprint	and	rich	warmth	of	Studio	A’s	live	room,	coupled	with	its	control	room’s	60-channel	Neve VR	Legend	console	and	ample	
outboard	rack	gear	offer	infinite	possibilities	to	record	anything	from	solo	vocals	to	entire	orchestras.	 Modular	acoustical	
treatments	allow	the	live	room	to	be	customized	for	many	different	ensemble	configurations,	while	the	elevated	sound	stage	
enables	live	in-studio	performances	and	rehearsals.	 The	Mixing	Suite	provides	the	perfect	counterpoint	to	Studio	A:	featuring	a
56-channel	SSL	4000E	(with	automation	and	total	recall),	a	Quested	VS2108	5.1	channel	surround	system,	Genelec 1032	stereo	
pair	and	extensive	outboard	equipment,	facilitating	top-quality	mixes	for	everything	from	film	soundtracks	to	pop	music.	 The	
attached	isolation	booth	enables	controlled	tracking	and	re-amping,	while	connections	to	Studio	A’s	live	room	create	the	option	
to	seamlessly	capture	large	ensembles	with	the	pristine	sonic	clarity	of	the	SSL.	 Studio	B	includes	a	live	room	with	focused,	warm	
acoustics	perfect	for	small	ensembles,	solo	vocals,	piano,	drums	and	more,	connected	to	a	ProTools HD	and	UREI	mains	in	the	
control	booth.	 Studio	C	is	a	more	compact,	efficient	production	studio	perfect	for	recording	vocals,	composing,	arranging,	and	
editing	audio.



Complementary	to	the	versatile	recording	spaces,	Forum	maintains	a	vast	selection	of	vintage	and	contemporary	microphones,	
preamps,	EQs,	tape	machines,	and	outboard	gear,	as	well	as	premium	acoustic	and	electronic	instruments.

The	studio’s	abundant	facilities,	combined	with	its	location	in	one	of	the	most	fashionable	and	sought-after	neighborhoods	in	all	
of	Rome,	offers	a	unique	balance	between	the	classic	and	the	modern	- perfect	for	all	range	of	creatives;	from	producers,	
engineers,	and	composers	to	mainstream	and	emerging	artists	alike.



PROGRAM	OVERVIEW

Program	Type:	Full-Time,	12-16	credits

Duration:	12	weeks	(Spring/Fall	Semester);	8	weeks	(Summer	Session)

Entry	Requirements:
Must	be	18	years	or	older	prior	to	the	beginning	of	the	term.		Students	requesting	transfer	credit	must	be	enrolled	in	a	full-time	
undergraduate	or	graduate	program,	pursuing	bachelors	or	masters	degrees	in	music	or	related	fields.	

Applicants	must	complete	and	submit	the	online	application, which	can	include	a	resume/CV	focusing	on	prior	artistic	or	creative	
work,	a	portfolio	or	sample	(audio/video	recordings,	compositions,	etc.)	of	said	work,	and/or	a	recommendation	from	a	professor	
or	industry	professional	who	has	worked	with	the	applicant	to	demonstrate	prior	experience	and	enthusiasm	for	the	field.	

Overview:
The	program	offers	a	comprehensive	studio	education	for	the	rising,	modern	music	professional.		Strong	recording	fundamentals
are	built	upon	the	core	curriculum,	while	specialization	is	achieved	in	one	of	three	academic	concentrations:	audio	engineering,
music	production,	or	film	music.		A	minimum	of	12	and	up	to	16	total	credits	may	be	taken	in	one	term.		Students	are	required to
take	a	three-credit	Italian	language	course	along	with	the	core	requirement	for	each	respective	concentration.		Placement	into	
beginning,	intermediate,	or	advanced	tracks	is	determined	from	the	applicant’s	prior	experience	and	skill	set,	assessed	upon	
acceptance	into	the	program.		Remaining	credits	are	distributed	among	the	electives	available	for	the	student’s	respective	
placement.

Course	Style	and	Assessment	Methodology:	
Courses	combine	a	mixture	of	classroom	lecture	and	field	instruction	with	a	heavy	emphasis	on	practical	experience	in-
studio.	 The	majority	of	coursework	involves	the	development	of	materials	toward	project-based	deliverables	at	the	culmination	
of	the	term.	 Weekly	assignments	and/or	examinations	may	be	given	throughout	the	term	at	the	discretion	of	the	instructors.	



CURRICULUM

Italian	Language	Requirement (3	credits):
All	students	are	required	to	take	an	Italian	language	course	for	graded	credit.

Core	Curriculum:
Students	must	apply	for	one	of	three	available	concentrations:	Audio	Engineering,	Music	Production,	and	Film	Scoring.		Based	on	
the	applicant’s	entrance	assessment,	prior	experience,	and	discussions	with	their	academic	counselor,	students	are	placed	in	a
beginner,	intermediate,	or	advanced	track	within	their	chosen	area	of	study.		Students	must	enroll	in,	or	test	out	of,	the	courses	
outlined	in	the	chart	below	to	satisfy	their	concentration’s	core	requirements. The	figure	below	outlines	the	full	core	curriculum	
for	each	concentration.

Electives:
In	addition	to	the	courses	that	make	up	the	Academy’s	core	curriculum,	students	may	choose	from	a	diverse	variety	of	electives	
made	available	according	to	the	student’s	academic	track.		Advanced	placement	allows	enrollment	in	all	concentration	electives	
and/or	qualified	electives	in	other	concentrations.		General	electives	are	available	to	all	concentrations	and	all	tracks.		Certain	
offerings	may	not	be	available	depending	on	the	course	enrollment	and	instructor	availability	for	the	specific	term.

Audio	Engineering Music	Production Film	Music

Beginner	Track

Introduction	to	Recording	(3)

Principles	of	Audio	Workstations	(3)

Acoustics	&	Studio	Design	(2) Software	and	MIDI	Music	
Production	Techniques	(2) Introduction	to	Scoring	(3)

Intermediate	Track

Recording II	(3)

Mixing I	(3)

Analog	Recording	Systems	(2) Studio	Technology	(2) Scoring I	(3)

Advanced	Track

Advanced	Topics	in	Recording	(2) Advanced	Topics	in	Production	(2) Scoring	II	(3)

Audio	Mixing	&	Editing	for	Film	(2)Advanced	Mixing	(2)
Critical Listening	&	Analysis	(2) Symphonic	Instrumentation	and	

Orchestration	for	Film	(2)Mastering (2)



COURSE	LISTING

COMMON	CORE

*	Introduction	to	Recording	(3):	Fundamentals	of	the	propagation	of	sound;	introduction	to	microphone	and	loudspeaker	
technology;	basics	of	microphone	selection	and	placement;	basic	recording	studio	signal	flow;	basic	signal	processing	
(reverberation,	delay,	equalization,	compression,	and	other	effects);	introduction	to	contemporary	recording	and	production	
techniques	in	digital	and	analog

*	Principles	of	Audio	Workstations	(3):	Fundamentals	of	audio	editing,	mixing,	and	processing	using	digital	audio	workstations;	
latency	&	sync	protocol	for	audio	recording;	editing	techniques;	MIDI	recording	and	editing	techniques;	basic	mixing	techniques;
preparation	for	stereo	mix-down;	workflow	practices	including	creating	sessions,	file	management	techniques,	working	with	
media	in	sessions,	backups

**	Recording	II	(3):	 Large-format	console	usage;	signal	flow	setup;	level/gain	monitoring	and	peak	prevention	techniques;	patch	
bay	usage;	monitoring	&	talkback	system	design	&	setup;	advanced	microphone	selection	and	placement	tactics	including	in-
depth	comparisons	between	all	microphone	types;	optimization	of	polar	patterns;	understanding	of	transducer	effects	on	
translated	sound

**	Mixing	I	(3):	 Aesthetic	considerations	and	operation	of	equipment	for	multi-track	mix	down	of	stereo	masters;	topics	include		
essential	mixing	effects	and	techniques	to	achieve	tonal	clarity;	common	control	room	procedures	and	protocol;	console	and	
control	room	signal	flow,	control	logic,	patching;	use	of	outboard	signal	processors;	session	documentation

Beginner	*
Intermediate	**	
Advanced	***



AUDIO	ENGINEERING	CORE

*	Acoustics	and	Studio	Design	(2):	 Basic	acoustic	theory;	develop	understanding	of	the	effects	of	acoustics	on	recording;	
optimization	of	recording	space	for	different	scenarios;	studio	construction	and	design	methods;	control	room	and	live	room	
design	theory	and	treatment	practices;	home/project	studio	design	and	optimization

**	Analog	Recording	Systems	(2):	 Vintage	analog	recording	console	design,	function,	and	signal	flow;	integration	of	tape	deck	
into	recording	process;	stylistic	comparisons	between	analog	equipment	components	(e.g.	tubes	vs transistors)

***	Advanced	Topics	in	Recording	(2):		Applied	recording	and	engineering	techniques	for	solo	artists,	mixed-instrumental	
ensembles,	and	full	orchestra;	vocal	and	drum	recording;	isolation	tactics	and	studio	optimization	for	live	ensemble	and	orchestral	
recording;	session	management	tactics	and	logistics

***	Advanced	Mixing	(2):	 Large	format	console	mixing	techniques;	re-amping/bussing	to	outboard	gear;	considerations	for	
different	playback	scenarios;	psychoacoustics	of	mixing	environment	and	how	to	adapt;	headphone/”in-the-box”	mixing	
techniques

***	Mastering (2):	Gain	familiarity	with	hardware	and	software	tools;	learn	metering	and	spectral	analysis	techniques	to	identify	
harmonic	distortion/phasing;	referencing	on	multiple	loudspeaker	systems;	tonal	adjustment	techniques	such	as	mid-side	
processing,	multi-band	compression,	EQ,	and	reverb;	‘loudness’	considerations;	preparation	for	different	playback	media	
including	vinyl,	CD	and	DVD,	multichannel	audio	(5.1),	digital	download	and	streaming



AUDIO	ENGINEERING	ELECTIVES

**	Analog	Tape	Recording	(2):	 Fundamentals	of	magnetic	theory,	tape	biasing,	head	azimuth,	tape	recorder	modes	and	controls,	
reproduce	alignment,	and	maintenance;	course	will	also	discuss	session	management	and	creative	modes	of	use	for	music	
production

**	Studio	Troubleshooting	(1):	 Learn	troubleshooting	techniques	to	narrow	down	and	fix	problems	with	console,	outboard	gear,	
microphones,	synths,	etc;	hands-on	experience	with	all	necessary	tools	(soldering	iron,	multimeter,	oscilloscope)

**	Studio	Equipment	Creation	and	Modification	Lab	(1):	Synth/outboard	gear	modification;	circuit	bending;	design	of	custom	
instruments	(e.g.	modular	synths	and	experimental,	sensor-based	instruments)

**	Physics	and	Psychoacoustics	of	Music	(1):	Propagation	and	reflection	of	sound	waves;	acoustic	properties	of	pipes,	strings,	
bars,	membranes,	the	human	voice,	and	wind,	string,	and	percussion	instruments;	resonance,	harmonics	and	overtones;	
directional	characteristics	of	sound	sources;	pythagoras and	the	mathematical	history	of	musical	sound	with	focus	on	intervals	
and	tuning;	room	reverberation

**	Live	Concert	Engineering	(2):	Sound	stage	setup	for	various	configurations/ensembles;	front	of	house	mixing;	monitor	mixing;	
systems	integration	of	live	sound	reinforcement,	live	recording	and	video	capture;	microphone	choice	and	placement;	scene	
storage	and	documentation	strategies;	audience/ambience	recording	techniques

***	Fundamentals	of	Digital	Audio	(2):	Primer	in	digital	audio	technology	with	focus	on	music	production	applications;	
understand	audio	codecs	such	as	Linear	PCM,	32-bit	floating	point,	mp3	and	AAC;	investigate	underlying	concepts	including	
sampling,	aliasing,	the	Nyquist frequency,	quantization,	dither,	clocks,	jitter,	and	the	fourier transform;	learn	best	practices	of	
digital	audio	file	transmission,	meta-tagging,	and	storage



MUSIC	PRODUCTION	CORE

*	Software	and	MIDI	Music	Production	Techniques	(2):	Gain	proficiency	of	composition,	arrangement,	and	sound	design	using	
Ableton Live;	advanced	midi	compositional	techniques;	use	of	external	controllers	to	optimize	workflow	and	enhance	
performance;	integration	of	software	virtual	synths	and	effects	into	production	flow

**	Studio	Technology	(2):	 Expand	understanding	of	all	components	used	throughout	the	music	production	process;	identify	
equipment	characteristics	and	their	effects	on	audio	signal;	tradeoffs	between	modern	vs vintage	equipment;	optimizing	gear	
selections	for	different	recording	scenarios.

***	Advanced	Topics	in	Production	- Pop	Music	Ensembles	(2):	Technical	and	non-technical	considerations	for	producers	of	pop	
and	commercial	music	ensembles;	production	technique	focusing	on	male	and	female	lead	&	background	vocals,	lead	&	rhythm	
guitars,	bass	guitar,	keyboards,	drums,	auxiliary	percussion;	adapting	studio	arrangements	for	live	performance;	incorporating	
visual	components,	stage	equipment,	and	software	to	enable	modern	live	performance

***	Advanced	Topics	in	Production	- Electronic	Dance	Music	Production	(2):		Production	techniques	focused	on	creating	
electronic	dance	music;	explorations	on	hardware	vs.	software	synthesizers;	sound	synthesis	via	Ableton Live;	creative	use	of	
advanced	audio	effects	including	side-chain	compression,	delay,	reverb,	distortion,	downsampling,	phaser,	chorus;	creation	of	
sweeps	and	other	ambient	layers;	optimization	for	playback	on	club	PA	systems;	incorporation	of	visual	components,	stage	
equipment,	and	software	to	enable	modern	live	performance

***	Critical	Listening	&	Analysis	(2):	Develop	ability	to	accurately	describe	every	aspect	of	selected	audio	mixes,	spanning	from	
pop	music	to	acoustic	ensembles	and	orchestral	recordings;	identify	engineering	techniques	such	as	balance,	panning,	EQ,	reverb,	
compression,	and	other	effects;	instrument	identification;	stylistic	comparisons	of	differing	engineering	and	mix	techniques;	
identify	and	articulate	possible	audio	issues



FILM	SCORING	CORE

*	Introduction	to	Scoring	(3):	 Discussions	on	the	purpose	of	music	in	film	and	television; interpreting	dramatic	flow	of	screenplay	
and	director’s	vision	into	musical	form;	practical	and	psychological	considerations	of	music	placement;	complementing	dramatic	
situations	with	appropriate	usage	of	melody,	harmony,	rhythm,	and	form;	fundamentals	of	usage	of	digital	audio	production	
software	for	film	scoring

**	Scoring	I	(3):		Detailed	analysis	of	modern	and	classic	film	scores;	MIDI	and	audio	sequencing	techniques	as	well	as	use	of	
virtual	synthesizers	and	effects	for	composition;	integration	with	score	writing	tools	like	Sibelius;	exercises	in	scoring	other media,	
including	television	and	video	games

***	Scoring	II	(3):		Composition	and	arrangement	techniques	for	preparing	dramatic	score	for	full	symphony	orchestra;	apply	
knowledge	of	instrumentation	and	orchestration	in	collaboration	with	local	film	makers	to	realize	finished	score

***	Audio	Mixing	&	Editing	for	Film	(2):		Techniques	for	assembling	and	refining	motion	picture	soundtrack	using	timecode;	film	
spotting;	ADR;	syncing	and	alignment	of	music	to	picture;	aesthetic	considerations	to	aid	collaboration	between	filmmaker	and	
composer

***	Symphonic	Instrumentation	and	Orchestration	for	Film	(2):	Analysis	of	vocal	and	instrumental	ranges	and	performance	
variations;	parts	extraction;	arrangement	of	piano	reduction;	discussions	on	transposition,	score	format,	and	new	notation

FILM	SCORING	ELECTIVES

*	History	of	Film	Music	(1):	Discovery	of	techniques	and	influential	styles	of	historic	composers;	examination	of	classic	film	scores

**	Sound	Design	for	Film	(2):		Investigation	into	the	unique	audio	needs	of	film,	including	recording	and	editing	location	sound,	
integration	of	sound	effects,	recording	ADR,	creating	and	editing	foley effects,	surround	sound	mixing,	mixing	for	foreign	
distribution	



GENERAL	ELECTIVES	

*	Acoustics	of	Rome	(1):	 Explore	the	rich	architectural	landscape	of	Rome	from	a	sonic	perspective;	classes	are	taught	in	the	
field,	at	selected	locations	throughout	Rome	offering	unique	acoustical	characteristics

*	Field-Recording	(1):	Explore	techniques	in	recording	and	mixing	in	non-studio	environments	

*	Topics	in	Music	Business	- Live	Music	Event	Production	(2):	 Producing	professional	quality	tours	and	festivals	including	tour	
management,	staging	and	audio-visual	production	management,	budgetary	considerations,	vendor/sponsor/partnership	models	

*	Studio	Etiquette	and	Musicianship	(1):	The	different	roles	in	music	production,	working	with	studio	musicians,	coaching	the	
performers,	hard	and	soft	skills,	professionalism;	workflow	and	etiquette;	communication	and	presentation	skills;	studio	
psychology,	subjectivity,	negotiating;	working	in	teams,	leadership

*	The	Evolution	of	Recorded	Music	(1):	Explores	the	aesthetic	trends	and	technological	advancements	in	recorded	music,	from	
the	earliest	multi-track	recordings,	the	sonic	renaissance	of	the	1960s,	to	the	digital	recordings	of	modern	day

*	Music	Perception	and	Cognition	(1):	Understand	the	psychological	dimension	of	music;	internalization	of	pitch,	timbre,	
intervals,	chords,	and	rhythms	through	neural,	cognitive,	and	auditory	functions;	consonance,	dissonance	and	auditory	illusions;	
associations	in	musical	structure,	language,	memory	and	emotion;	the	role	of	evolution,	biology,	and	experience;	techniques	of	
music	therapists	and	recent	research	on	advanced	musical	proficiency

*	Forum	Music	Village	History	and	Discography	(1):	 Explore	the	rich	history	of	Forum	Music	Village	- one	of	Europe’s	most	
celebrated	and	sought-after	recording	studios	since	its	founding	in	the	late	1960’s	by	legendary	film	composer	Ennio Morricone



GUEST	LECTURER	PROGRAM

Our	bi-weekly	guest	lecture	series,	available	to	all	students	in	the	academy,	sources	from	Forum’s	constant	influx	of	
internationally	acclaimed	talent	to	offer	a	truly	unprecedented	educational	opportunity.		From	Academy	Award-winning	film	
composers to	Grammy	Award-winning	producers	and	artists	to	renowned	industry	executives,	the	exclusive	Forum	Academy	
guest	lecture	series	provides	fascinating	insight	and	a	unique	source	of	supplemental	instruction	for	students	over	a	broad	range	
of	industry-related	topics	essential	to	success	in	today’s	ever-evolving	media	landscape.

Our	resident	instructors,	who	include	some	of	the	most	in-demand	working	professionals	in	the	music	and	entertainment	
industry,	work	alongside	the	guest	lecturers	to	ensure	that	students	get	the	most	out	of	this	extraordinary	experience.



HOUSING	AND	STUDENT	LIFE

Our	housing	program	eschews	the	typical	dorm-style	experience,	instead	offering	culturally	immersive,	apartment-style	living	
reflective	of	the	local	Roman	experience.	

Students	opting-in	for	the	housing	program	are	provided	with	fully	furnished	apartments	in	well-established,	safe	neighborhoods	
with	convenient	access	to	the	academic	facility. Students	are	given	access	to	a	dedicated,	24/7	telephone	help	line	for	any	
emergencies and/or	maintenance	requests.		Standard-tier	housing	offers	shared	rooms,	with	apartment	cleanings	twice	per	
week.		The	premium-tier	housing	package includes	additional	apartment	cleanings,	option	to	request	a	private	room,	additional	
kitchen	and	living	room	amenities,	and	gym	membership.

Students	can	participate	in	field	trips	and	extracurricular	activities	in	and	around	Rome.		All	field	trips	are	optional	for	students	
and	additional	costs	apply.		These	trips	are	academic,	not	solely	touristic,	in	nature.	Potential	destinations	include	the	Adriatic	
Coast	and	Marche,	Pompeii,	the	Amalfi Coast,	Tuscany,	Venice	and	more.



PROGRAM	FEES

Tuition $11,950

Housing	(recommended)
Standard:
Premium:

$3,350
$4,550




